Arctic Engineering, LLC

Regarding Table C Plan Review and Related Fees in section 18 AAC 72.954

I recommend removing the fees from prior years columns: "fees (in dollars) on for before December
31,2017" and "Fees (in dollars) not earlier than January 1, 2018 and not later than December 21,
2018".

If these regulation revisions will take place when the "on or after January 1, 2019" fees are
applicable to all submissions, the historical fee information is just clutter and offers no value.



